
The ‘not’ Press Officer’s report for WCOC AGM 

There’s not a great deal to say.  

As you know, I have been able to produce a newsletter almost every week, which I think is helpful to 

keep Club members in touch with what’s going on in the Club, to ask for help with things and to 

highlight upcoming events and entry dates etc.  

I have also been regularly sharing posts on the WCOC members’ page which seems popular.  

As you can imagine, it was not possible to keep up with weekly newspaper reports during the 

lockdown as there was nothing to report. The local newspapers also seem to have drastically 

reduced the number of sports pages in the publications.  

Having sent a few things which do not seem to have made it into the paper, I have stopped sending 

the weekly reports. The extra time commitment is an issue, especially when things don’t get 

published. Although the newsletter and the newspaper report use common information, it is not 

possible to just copy and paste the exact information from the newsletter so writing the report does 

take extra time. 

I will continue to send occasional reports, e.g. I did send one about the British Champs last week, but 

I don’t know if it went in.  

You may have noticed that I have asked if anyone else would be willing to take on this task but to 

date no-one has volunteered.  

I am happy to continue with the newsletter and FB.  

Thanks, Jane  
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